
February 28, 1992 

Ms Janet J Else 
312 Linda Lane 
Fort Collins CO 80525 

Dear Jan: 

Col~ 
University 

Department of Design, 
Merchandising and Consumer Sciences 

314 Gifford Build ing 
Fort Collins, Colorado 80523 

(303) 491-1629 

You have done it. Our membership drive this year has been a success! We are so very 
pleased with your response to the membership drive for the Gustafson Gallery. Curator, 
Linda Carlson, will be able to ''go all out" for our educational programs this year without 
dipping into our finances from the fund raisers. Money from fund raisers is used to purchase 
items for maintaining and improving the garments in the collection, for displaying the 
artifacts and for improving and expanding the storage facilities. 

Our dream is that in the future our wonderful collection will be included at the top of 
research facilities in the United States. To help with this dream, we need your assistance. 
This year we hope our members will become more active on committees. We have a 
Hospitality Committee which needs help with hostessing or refreshment preparation. Be in 
the thick with the Program Committee in planning and executing our next big major fund 
raiser in 1992. Get to know the collection by helping with maintenance and storage on the 
Volunteers Committee. We need your genius to enrich, cultivate and improve our collection. 

The Department of Design, Merchandising and Consumer Sciences at Colorado State 
University and the Friends of the Gustafson Gallery sincerely thanks you for your recent 
donation of $40. 00 to the historic costume collection and Gustafson Gallery. We are 
pleased to add your name to our list of "Friends". 

We look forward to seeing you at Friends of the Gustafson Gallery activities. 

Sincerely, 

Antigone Kotsiopulos 
Acting Department Head 

and Professor 

AK!GW/jdk 

Ginny Webster, President 
Friends of the Gustafson Gallery 


	AVEN_01_031

